
 

 

  

  

 

  

We have the pleasure to inform you on a pre-conference event that will take place in Portland, Oregon, on 

23 October. This special ISOCARP-UNESCO event is entitled “Towards sustainable cities we need: An 

obliged way to save life on our lovely planet”. 

  

It’s a one-day event which is free for everybody to attend (meals are not included). Registration, however, 

is obligatory. 

The event will take place in the Oregon Convention Center in Portland. 

  

For more information and registration please click here. 

  

We hope that you will be able to attend this special ISOCARP-UNESCO event and also take part in the 

joint OAPA-ISOCARP Conference on ‘Smart Communities” that will take place from 24-27 October at the 

same venue. Separate registration for the conference will be necessary of course. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you at the event(s). 
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